
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
HABITAT PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM MEETING MINUTES 

February 9th, 2021 
Video Conference 

Committee Members present: 

☒Jim Aragon, Colorado Parks and Wildlife AWM 

☒Aaron Atwood, Livestock Grower 

☒Joe Moore, Livestock Grower 

☒Jeff Williams, BLM Rangeland Management Specialist 

☒Stephanie Shively, USFS Wildlife Biologist 

☒Brett McMurry, Livestock Grower 
Administrative Assistant: 

☒Hanna Cook 
Guests: Ron Goodrich (Committee Rep Applicant), Bob Carochi (CPW-DWM) 
 
Meeting called to order at 9:05 AM 
 

New Business  
Sportsperson Vacancy  
The committee has interviewed the three applicants for the sportsperson representative 
vacancy, and they have selected Ron Goodrich as the new representative. All of the candidates 
were very qualified, and the committee thanks everyone who was interested. They feel that 
Ron will be a dedicated and effective representative of the sportspeople of Colorado. Ron will 
need to be approved by the Commission and the Director before he is an official committee 
member.  
 
Project Application Proposals and Reviews 
Iron Horse Ranch Tire Tank Request-Bob Carochi 
Bob is asking for two tire tanks that will be installed on the Iron Horse Ranch. The HPP 
committee helped to fund a water development project on this property, and the landowner 
would like to run water to another 10ft tank on the property, and will then run any overflow to 
an 8ft tank on the neighboring STL property where they have a grazing lease.  
The committee approved one 10ft tank and one 8ft tank. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:50 AM 
Next meeting: April 13th at 10:00 AM via video conference.  
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